Garibaldi Grade School

604 Cypress Ave • PO Box 317 • Garibaldi, OR 97118 (503)-322-0311 • Fax (503)-322-2193 • www.nknsd.org



Dear Ellene Smith,

March 6, 2023

It is with great pleasure that I would like to nominate you as Garibaldi Grade School's Volunteer of the Month for the month of March. Our staff truly appreciates everything that you are willing to do to make Garibaldi such an amazing place to be. You are always wanting to help support our staff and students at Garibaldi Grade School.

Being our #1 cheerleader each month, on call to help with hearing screenings, being an active member in the Parent Group is no easy task. Your support has been noticed and our staff would like to acknowledge all that you do for the school.

Thank you for always being ready to help support whenever we need it, even if it is subbing at the last minute!

I would like to invite you to the next Neah-Kah-Nie School Board Meeting on Monday, March 13th, at 6:30 p.m. at the District Office Board Room. We will have a special surprise for you to recognize you for all that you do! Thank you for being such a valuable person to our Garibaldi family. We really love having you here!

Sincerely,

Janmarie Nugent, Principal